
8th Grade News
Parents,

We are entering the 5th week of the school year. This week is a short 

week for the students, but there is alot going on. This the school will host a 

Heritage/Parents night on Thursday from 5-7 PM. Come out and see what 

new and interesting things the school is doing this year. You can also check 

out what the students are learning in the classrooms. This will be a great and 

fun night, we will be looking forward to seeing you there. 

Thank You! 

 

ELA/Writing
This week we will 
delve into “Ten Days 
in a Mad-House” by 
Nelly Bly and practice 
using text evidence to 
back up points and 
discussions.
We will be continuing 
Monster as well.
Soon we will be 
starting on our 
extended writing 
projects!

Social Studies
This week we will 

continue our 

adventure into the 

US Constitution. 

We will dig into 

how a bill becomes 

a law, 

Congressional 

hearings, 

Impeachment, and 

Legislative duties. 

Math
This week we will 

be finishing our  

scientific notation 

project and begin 

learning about 

square and cube 

roots. I will be 

updating our 

google classroom 

with hyperdocs 

that have videos 

and practices!  

Email:ashoumaker@laveeneld.
org 
 Ms. Shoumaker

Email:mdees@laveeneld.org 
Mr. Dees Email: sgabalgon@laveeneld.org 

 Mr. Gabaldon

ID’s ID’s ID’s: Parents make sure your child leaves the house WITH their ID’s! 

Important Dates:

9/ 5 - Labor Day No School

9/8 - Curriculum Night @ 5-7PM

9/12 - Basketball/Softball Home 

Game vs. Vista

9/14 - Early Release ½ Day

9/16 - Progress Reports go out. 

Important things to 

know:
(Click on each link)

-  Application

- Student 

Handbook

- Heritage Night

 

Follow us

Email: 
vcuccia@laveeneld.org 
Mr. Cuccia 

8th Grade Shoutout 

Congratulations to our Students of 

the Month

 

Science
 We are revision our 

initial models with our 

newfound evidence. 

Ask your students 

about what they are 

learning in class.

Email:sgabaldon@laveeneld.org 

Mr. Gabaldon
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